
Dear Bob: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 
February 6, 1985 

I was very pleased that the Senate Judiciary 
Committee voted favorably on the nomination 
of Ed Meese to be Attorney General, and I 
very much appreciate your support for Ed's 
confirmation. 

Confirmation of the Attorney General is one 
of the most significant responsibilities of 
the Senate Judiciary Committee, and I know 
you gave a good deal of serious thought to 
this important matter. I believe the 
Committee acted wisely on this issue, and 
urge favorable action by the full Senate as 
soon as possible. Again, my thanks for your 
help. 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
Majority Leader 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

This document is from the collections at the Dole Archives, University of Kansas 
http://dolearchives.ku.edu

Page 1 of 1


	xftDate: c020_012_000_066_A1b.pdf


